
Following agreement from NHS Warwickshire North 
Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and NHS England, 
Dr Reily & Partners and Dr Singh & Partners are pleased 
to announce they will merge from 1 April 2017.

The joining of the two Bedworth based centres will allow the merged 
practice to provide a wider range of comprehensive services to meet 
the diverse needs of our population. 

We also envisage that by merging we will increase patient access, 
choice and availability.

Before the merger takes place, we want to ensure that we keep our 
patients fully informed of progress and do all we can to minimise any 
inconvenience during the transition period.

Feedback during this process is important to us and we are working 
with the Patient Participation Group members from the existing 
practices to shape how the practice will work together with patients, 
carers and our community.

If patients have concerns about the proposed changes, they can 
contact the Practice Manager on either of the surgeries main 
telephone numbers.

Dr Reily & Partners:  Dr Singh and Partners:
024 7631 5827    024 7631 5432
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